Town of Shelby Planning Board

Conference Call

March 24, 2020

Conference call held 3/24/2020 at 6:30 PM involving the cancelling ofa
proposed Public Hearing to be held on 4/7/2020 at 6:45 PM in regards to
a Site Plan review for Pablo Rosario/Rosario Farms in regards to Farm
Labor Housing to be located at 11328 Dunlap Rd.

Roll call vote taken

Brad Pask yes
Jerry Velesko yes
Larry Hill yes
Roger Wilkins yes
Teresa Wilkins ves

Chairman
Kirk Myhili




